Canastota Central School District

120 Roberts Street, Canastota, New York 13032 • 315.697.2025

District Office
Nicholas A. Panuccio
School District Business Leader

Shawn D. Bissetta Superintendent of Schools



Update #12 3/22/2020 3:15pm

Dear Canastota Central School District Families and Staff,

We were advised today that one of our District employees has tested positive for the COVID-19 virus. We have been coordinating with the Madison County Department of Health and they are in contact with any staff that may have been exposed. There are no potential exposures to District students. We continue to work to support our students, families, and employees during this difficult time and appreciate your cooperation.

News like this can be received with mixed emotions from our community. Rest assured the safety and health of our students and staff are our top priority. If you have questions regarding the COVID-19 virus, please visit https://www.madisoncounty.ny.gov/2479/Coronavirus-COVID-19 or call the 24-hour a day Upstate University Hospital triage line at 315-464-3979.

If you or a family member is exhibiting symptoms of the COVID-19 virus (fever, cough, and shortness of breath), please do not go to the emergency room without contacting your healthcare provider first. They will provide you with further guidance.

Please remember that social distancing and good hygiene are our best defenses against this virus. Stay home and do not go out into public unless you have to.

We know this time may be stressful on families and our students, if you would like to talk to someone please contact the Madison County Crisis Line at 315-366-2327. Additionally, please let us know if our school counselors and staff can be of assistance. Thank you.

Sincerely, Shawn D. Bissetta Superintendent of Schools

Striving for Excellence